
 
 

End of the Year 
 
 

Can’t believe we have come to the end of another academic year.  Every class has had their 
own personnel successes which the teachers are very proud of.  Year 1 absolutely smashed 
their phonics tests this year.  The pupils in Y4 worked so hard to learn their times tables 
but don’t forget to keep practising you will need them in years 5 and 6.  Finally our Year 6 
class have done amazing in their KS2 tests again can’t put into words how incredibly proud 

of all  that they have achieved. 
 

In other aspects of the school we have had a fun packed busy year, some of my highlights 
have been: 

 
Y6 Colomendy residential in October. 

All the class assemblies 
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Y6 Prayer Retreat 
Parents joining us for Prayer and Liturgy sessions 

Opening of our After School Club 
Visit from the Knowsley MP Annaliese Midgley 

Shakespeare Performance 
Mabel the School Dog 

Y6 Boxing Therapy Sessions 
Chinese Lion Dance 

RE Inspection—OUTSTANDING!! 
Bring and Buy Book Sale 

Quidditich sessions for KS2 
Mobile Farm 

Extra Fun Sports Days Ks1 & KS2 
 

Thank you for all your support throughout the year and everyone at St Joseph’s would like 
to wish all parents and carers a lovely summer.   

 
See you all back on Tuesday 2nd September. 

Our Mission statement at St Joseph’s encompasses our ethos and values:  

Everyone Together with Jesus 

Inspired by Jesus, we grow closer to God through prayer and worship. We 
always do our best and show respect, love and care for everyone.  



 

Year 6 

Well done to our wonderful Year 6 class for their amazing Leaver’s Assembly on Wednes-
day, the day was filled with laughter and some tears and not just mine!   

Year 6 sadly leave us on Friday to move onto their high schools.  They are a special class 
who have been exceptional friends to each other and have bought many years of joy and 

laughter.   

Everybody at St Joseph’s would like to wish the pupils good luck as they venture out into 
the world.  I hope you will always remember St Joseph’s fondly and visit us from time to 

time. 

 

 

School Menu 

When we return in September  the children will have a 3 choices.  Option 1 will be a hot 
meal (see table below), option 2 will be a jacket potato and Option 3 will be deli. 

 

 Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Option 1 All day break-
fast 

Spaghetti Bo-
lognese with 

garlic 

Roast Chicken 
Dinner 

Fish and chips 

 

Thank You 

A big huge thank you to everyone for their kind words and gifts—they 
are very much appreciated especially the lovely words and messages in 
the cards.  Thank you again for all your generosity and for your ongoing 

support of the school.  Everyone would like to wish you a lovely sunny 
summer. 



 

      Attendance 

       Well done to Year 6 who have won the attendance this 
week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R 94.6% 

Y1 91.7% 

Y2 96.3% 

Y3  92.9% 

Y4 96.4% 

Y5 90.1% 

Y6 97.5% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is  

being on time.  

Our school target is 97% 

Our overall school attendance for this week is 94.2% 

Green met the target or exceeded, yellow just below, red 
is below and must be improved. 

 

Have a lovely summer break and see you all back on  

Tuesday 2nd September. 

Keep Safe and God Bless 

Ms McIlroy and  

all the staff at St Joseph’s 

Please remember punctuality is as important as attend-
ance please ensure your child in in school on time      

everyday. 

 

 

Uniform Event 

A free uniform event for the local community has been ar-
ranged for Wednesday 13th August at St Gabriel’s,  Huyton 
Quarry.  Uniform will be available for all schools in the local 
area— school have already donated items of uniform so pop 

along and take as much uniform as you need. 

 

 


